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28.02.20 

Dear Parents 

 

As our very exciting trip to Harry Potter studios is fast approaching, we would like to give you some 

final details. 

Itinerary for Friday 6th March 

 

8.45am – Arrive at school as normal 

Children will need to wear full school uniform. Depending on the weather on the day, a coat is 

optional as the Studios are inside and it is quite warm.  

 

9.15  - Watch Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone. 

 We have decided that seeing as the Harry Potter studios features the sets from the films, as well 

as all of the costumes and props that it would be beneficial for the children to watch the film 

before we visit. Our workshop when we arrive is also based around how sound was added to the 

films. Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone is rated PG and so if you would prefer your child not 

to watch the film, then please come and let us know. 

 

11.30am Early lunch  

All children will go into the hall for lunch together. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch 

unless you have already pre-ordered a hot dinner via the previous letter. 

 

12.15 Leave for Harry potter Studios 

 

2pm – Arrive at the Studios 

 

2.30 – 3.30 – Workshop ‘The Art of Foley’. Looking at how sound was added to the films 

 

3.30 – 6.15 Tour of the Studios ending with a visit to the shop   

The link to the shop is on our Yr 5 letters page of the website. It would be really useful if your child 

knows what they would like to buy before we go, as the shop is huge and we will not have the 

time to browse for too long!      

 

*Please provide your child with a healthy snack to have mid-afternoon* 

 

6.15 – 6.45 Tea. Children must bring a packed tea with them. 

 

7.00 Depart the Studios. We will hopefully arrive back at school by 8.30pm. Please keep an eye on 

the website as it will be updated whilst we are en route. 
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If your child is travel sick, please bring in named medication with instructions for dosage on the 

day and hand to one of us. 

 

 

List: 

Rucksack 

Packed lunch (if not having school dinner) 

Water bottle 

Snack  

Packed tea 

Money in a named envelope (this is not essential) 

Named carrier bag if visiting the shop 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to come and ask. We are looking forward to an 

amazing day! 

 

 

 

Mrs G Smallwood                         Mr S Ewins 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      


